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Oregon has one of the most successful track records of implementing voting by mail, 

with little to no evidence of wrongdoing or fraud. Having come from a state that 

required voting in person, I've seen the negative impact on what we all should want, 

which is more eligible voters participating in the democratic process (right?, right?). I 

wholeheartedly oppose any further attack on the voting process such as this.   


